
Dear All, 

                                            -ADVISORY- 
 

All Travel Agents in addition to their own telephone contact, to please ensure 

that correct contact detail - mobile number and/or email of passengers are 

incorporated in the Passenger Number Record (PNR). 

  
This is to enable airline team to contact the passenger in the event of an 

operational disruption as also convey information about flight cancellations, 

delays or schedule changes, if any. 

 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 

 


